
      

 

 

March 1, 2017 

 

 

Dear 4-H Families, 

 

Congratulations on completing your 4-H sewing projects this winter! To showcase, 

highlight, and evaluate your sewing skills, we are having a 4-H Sewing Spectacular.  This 

event will take place on Friday, March 24, 2017, 6-8pm at the United Church of Christ.  

The church is located across from the Guernsey Memorial Library in Norwich.   

 

This year’s event will include a showcase of all that you have sewn since county fair, a 

runway show, and an evaluation station with a judging panel.  4-H’ers are invited to bring 

multiple sewing projects, design sketches, homemade sewing kits, etc to showcase on a 

table top display during the Spectacular. Each member may then select 1-2 projects to 

have evaluated by judges and showcase those items on the 4-H runway. 

 

Schedule of Events: 

5:45-6pm Check-in and set-up 

6-7pm Evaluation with Judges 

7-7:45pm Runway Show with Awards 

 

Enclosed with this letter you will find the registration and commentary forms.  Please 

complete forms and return by 4pm, March 20, 2017 to be listed in the program.  All         

4-H’ers receiving 4-H Sewing Scholarships are required to participate in the Spectacular.  

In addition, invite cards have been provided, please invite family and neighbors to help 

celebrate your accomplishments! 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Janet Pfromm 

4-H Coordinator 
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